

Dear Friend,

We invite you to our Annual Auction and Festival that will be held on February 16 and 17, 2018. Every year this event brings hundreds of guests to our beautiful 25-acre campus. On these days, we enjoy fellowship, games and food, along with our live and silent auctions.

For nearly 60 years, Sarasota Christian School has provided a high quality, Bible-based education. We are able to create an environment where students in grades pre-K through 12 can excel academically and flourish personally because we live in a generous community who supports our mission.

Will you please join us in February, making a donation as a sponsor or providing us with an item for our auction? Please review the attached sponsorship form that lists the levels of donations available, and select the one that will work best for you. If you prefer to provide an item from your business, we would gladly make it a part of either our live or silent auctions.

We encourage you to invest in an event that will not only benefit our students, but also your community. SCS alumni and students are active and productive members of the Sarasota community, making positive contributions to this area.

The proceeds from our Auction and Festival provide us with the tools we need to encourage our students to thrive. With support from donors like you, SCS is able to continually improve the educational experience for our students. Your gifts will enable us to upgrade our campus facilities and provide professional development opportunities for our faculty members. Your contributions are appreciated and will be used prudently and effectively.

Thank you for your consideration and we hope to see you on campus!

Sincerely,

Amy Schlabach Director of Events 941-371-6481 x 201